19/03/2020

News

The joint investigations by the Swedish and Estonian financial supervisors into compliance with anti-
money laundering requirements at Swedbank has ended. Finantsinspektsioon will release the results
and materials from its own proceedings at 18.40 today, 19 March, on its website.

Chair of the Management Board of Finantsinspektsioon Kilvar Kessler will present the results at
19.30 on 19 March in a press conference, which will be conducted by video link in the interests of
health protection because of the current spread of the CO VID-19 virus.
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